
Ockher 25, 2018

To Whom It May Concern:

We have known about this small area with rare and endangered species for decades, as we have family

living on Halls Mill Road. With all the other parks and paths in the immediate area, this delicate area

should be left alone. Introducing more people to this small area will most likely spell certain extinction

for these endangered and at risk animals in this area.

Yo S truly,

Michael Santin

Edmonton, Alberta


